
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Municipal Support for Deep Geologic Repository

From: POWERS Kevin -STAKEREL fmailto:kevin.powers@opq.com1
Sent: July-07-17 11:15 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Support for Deep Geologic Repository

Rose Caterini, City Clerk
City of Hamilton
Hamilton, ON

July 07, 2017

Dear Rose Caterini,

Please see the enclosed letter from two municipal leaders - Mayor Adrian Foster of Clarington, and Mayor Anne Eadie of
Kincardine - urging that municipal councils across Ontario support OPG s Deep Geologic Repository, for the sake of the
environment and the Great Lakes. I hope you find their letter relevant to your own municipal interests.

Best regards,
Kevin Powers
Director, Public Affairs, OPG Nuclear

Phone: (416) 592-8470
Email: Kevin.powers@opq.com
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July 06, 2017

To munici al councils in Ontario,

e: Municipal Su port and indorsement for Ontario Power Generatio  Pro osal to
Develo  a Dee  Geologic Re ository f r Low- an  Interme iate-Level

a  oactive Waste in Kincar ine

We are writing to confirm our full support for the proposal by Ontari  Power Generation (OPG)
to develop a Deep Geologic Repository (D3R) at the Bruce Nuclear site. We recognize that
other munici alities in Ontario ma  have an interest I  this  roject.

The Municipalit  of Kincar ine - as host commun ty for t e DGR - has reaffirmed its,support for
She project for more than a decade, from an agreement with OPG that council ratified in October
200 , to a resolution of su  ort that c unci! passed this past February 2017

As the most recent Kincardine council resolution states,  Council  as based Its support on the
saiid scientific e i ence and strong community social license for Ihe pro osal,* The resolution
concl des with a reco mendation that the federal Minister of E vironment and Climate Chan e
"approve t e project and take t e n cessary ste s to move t e project forward.*

Th  DGR proposal has been the subject of thorough stu y, incl  ing exten ive public
consultation, hearings and scrutiny by a Joint Re iew Panel under the auspices of the Canadian
Nuclear Safely Comm ssion (C SC) an  the Canadian Env ronmental Assessment Agency
(OEM), T e  anel's report in 2015 leaves no doubt that the DGR is a safe ari  pru ent  ay  o
perman ntly dis os  of the to - and Intermediate-level waste, which Is currently stored on an
Interi  basis above ground at the B uce site.

e urge  ou to avail yourseif of Information  vailable fro  OPG, the CNSC an  the CEAA on
the OCR's safet  case. This project, support d by  ublic revie  and  olumes of scientific
studies, de erves the support of munici al leaders and co ncils across Ontario, given our
constituents  shared interests in obtaining safe, low-cost an  clean energy, d aling responsibl 
with nuclear  aste and  rotecting the environ ent.

e welcome any questions you ma  have about our evidence-base  support for the DGR

Best regards,  > -

THIS MESSAGE IS ONLY INTENDED FOR THE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT(S) AND
MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, PROPRIETARY AND/OR
CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copyin , conversion to hard copy or other use of this

Ann  Ea ie
Mayor, Municipality of Kincardine

AdrfeirFoster
ayor, M nici alit  of Clar gton

Chair, Canadian Assodalson of Nuclear Host Co munities
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